

June 7, 2013

Mr. John Chun Summit Law Group, P.L.L.C. 315 5th Ave. S., Suite 1000 Seattle, WA 98104

Dear Mr. Chun:

This letter is to inform you that the King County Bar Association's Judicial Candidate Evaluation Committee has rated you "Exceptionally Well Qualified" for the position of Superior Court Judge.

Your rating will remain in effect for appointment or election until June 7, 2016, three years from the date of your rating, which was today.

Under our rules, only "well qualified" and "exceptionally well qualified" ratings are forwarded to the Governor.

The King County Bar Association realizes that our judicial screening process is a demanding one and your participation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Erin Overbey, Co-Chair

KCBA Judicial Screening Committee

Aaron Rocke, Co-Chair

KCBA Judicial Screening Committee

cc: Richard E. Mitchell, KCBA President